
Springfield School 
 
 

  

  
SEN SPECIALIST 

SCHOOL 
Welcome to our first edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 academic 

year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 98.15% 2JK 87.50% 3AO 98.15% 3NA 94.44% 

1JC 88.89% 2LB 95.83% 3AP 93.75% 3NH 90.48% 

1SR 100.00% 2MD 65.79% 3HM 100.00% 4AJ/HM 96.67% 

2AL 100.00% 2NP/KA 93.75% 3LC 95.00% 6EM 86.67% 

2CS 100.00% 2NS/HR 97.22% 3MW 90.91% 6PF 100.00% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 9th September 6EM Regular Walks 
6PF Supermarket Visits 

Tuesday 10th September 6PF Visit to B &Q Garden Centre 

Wednesday 11th September 6EM Shopping 
3LC Camm Street Gym Sessions 

Thursday 12th September Friends of Springfield meeting 12pm till 1pm all welcome 
2CS Horse Riding 
3LC Travel Training 

Friday 13th September 6EM Swimming 
Continence Clinic ring 01270 275411 for an appointment 

 

Nursing Team 
 

Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any 
changes in their child’s conditions/medications/A & E 
attendances etc via Eschools to Jane Byrne or Debbie Potts 
as we no longer have letters from the Consultants or GPs. 
Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We are in school 
between 8.30am and 16.30pm each week day.   

 
***REMINDER*** 

 
For new and existing parents please remember that we are 
a Nut Free School and be mindful of this when sending in 
snacks or packed lunches. 

 
Dinner Money 

 
Current school meal prices are: 

For a Primary aged pupil - £2:30 per meal. 
For a Secondary aged pupil - £2:50 per meal. 

These are to be paid for in advance by cash or cheque made 
payable to Cheshire East Council. 
  

Summer Club 
 

We had a really successful Summer Club, everyone had so 
much fun. Thank you to Cheshire Buddies for paying for the 
Wingate Centre and Ruby’s Fund. 
 

Forest Schools 
 

Forest School will begin again next week for KS3 and KS4 
pupils. Parents will be notified by letter this week about 
what day their child has Forest School on.  
 
 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 1 – 6th September 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 94.05% 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It was lovely to see the children return or start school on 
Wednesday. They are all settling into their new routines and 
teachers will be in contact via e-schools with updates regarding 
class information.  
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions, in the 
first instance please contact your class teacher, the Leadership 
Team are also available for any further questions or concerns. New 
parents should have now received their logons, if you need any 
support please let us know. 
Over the Summer break we have had lots of work carried out to 
further enhance the facilities for our children, this included a Forest 
Schools house and the completion of the new build. Secondary and 
Sixth Form pupils now have new school uniforms and are enjoying 
their new classrooms.  
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 

 
 

Friends of Springfield 
 

Friends of Springfield is our charity arm of the School. They are 
currently raising money for a new minibus. There is a meeting next 
week at 12pm in Chat and Chill. Everyone is welcome. The next 
Roberts Recycling clothes collection will be on Thursday 17th 
October to hopefully raise as much money or even more than last 
time!  Bags will be sent out nearer to the time. If parents could 
begin putting aside unwanted clothes, shoes and accessories it 
would be much appreciated.  

 


